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MEMORANDUM

June 25, 2018
TO: Mark Berman, City Attorney

FROM:  Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

RE: Easement Agreement - Resolution

Please prepare a Resolution approving and authorizing Staff to execute a standard FPL
Easement. The easement is necessary to allow FPL to conduct installation, routine
maintenance and repairs to facilitics being installed at Fire Station 24 located at 2001 NE 10"
Street.,

The easement needs to be executed and recorded before FPL can continue construction of
proposed electrical improvements. Staff is seeking to have this Resolution for approval by
the City Commission on July 10, 2018,

Attached are copies of the Sketch and Legal Description and FPL’s easement form as well as
other backup documents. Please let me know if you require any additional information.
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